
Sunday 21st February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you have all had an enjoyable and restful half-term break. I will write to you again on Tuesday 

following tomorrow’s expected announcement from Boris Johnson with details of the wider reopening of 

schools.  

In the meantime, on Monday each week (starting tomorrow) there will be an additional Google Meets session 

for all of the children working at home. The purpose of the Monday session is for the teacher to introduce 

learning for the week, as well as there being an opportunity for children to speak and ask questions. The 

teacher is likely to mute all of the children at the start of this session when they are speaking or presenting, 

but they might need to un-mute themselves later if they are invited to speak. These Monday sessions will be 

for half a class at a time so the teacher will be doing two sessions. These sessions will not be for the Key 

Worker children in school as they are already being supported with their learning by adults in school.  

The times are as follows. Please check Google Classroom tomorrow morning first thing to see which of the 

groups your child is in so that they turn up at the right time. They will not be allowed in to a session unless it is 

the one they are invited to. 

Class 
Monday session times (you will be able to see which 
time is for your child on Google Classroom tomorrow) 

Nursery 
1pm – 1:30pm, or 
1:30pm – 2pm 

Reception - Chris 
1pm – 1:30pm, or 
1:30pm – 2pm 

Reception - Connor 
1pm – 1:30pm, or 
1:30pm – 2pm 

Year 1 - Elio 
10:30am – 11am, or 
11am – 11:30am 

Year 1 - Aimee 
10:30am – 11am, or 
11am – 11:30am 

Year 2 - Deborah 
9:30am – 10am, or 
10am – 10:30am 

Year 3 - Catherine 
11:30am – 12, or 
12 – 12:30pm 

Year 4 - Talsia 
10:30am – 11am, or 
11am – 11:30am 

Year 4 - Caitlin 
10:30am – 11am, or 
11am – 11:30am 

Year 5 - Sue 
9:30am – 10am, or 
10am – 10:30am 

Year 6 - Simon 
9:30am – 10am, or 
10am – 10:30am 

 

There will then continue to be a second smaller group session later in the week, similar to the Google Meets 

sessions last term.  

Best Wishes, 

Andrew 

 


